ITEM # 70-22 RESIGNATION

SAVANNAH TrACY
2 PETTENGIL ROAD
FRrREEPORT, MAINE 04032
(207) 650-7626
savannahtracy04@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Veilleux and members of the Freeport Police Advisory Committee,

I want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve with you on the Freeport Police
Advisory Committee. Unfortunately, I am not able to continue to participate because my final
lacrosse season and senior project obligations are starting, in addition to the preparation for my
AP tests and my regular class commitments. Accordingly, I don't feel like I can give this
committee the time and attention that it deserves.

1 have enjoyed being a part of the Committee thus far, and I apologize for any inconvenience this
causes.

I wish you all well and look forward to hearing about your continued work.

Thank you,
Savannah Tracy



